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June 17, 2022 
APPLICATION FOR WITHHOLDING PROPRIETARY 

INFORMATION FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE 
 
SUBJECT:  
 
Submittal of Document: Submittal of SAR Revision 13 with Change Pages for the Versa-Pac Shipping 
Package NRC Certificate of Compliance USA/9342/AF-96 Docket 71-9342 
	
Reference: Orano TLI document LTR-20000-160-03 dated June 17, 2022 
	
The Application for Withholding Proprietary Information from Public Disclosure is submitted by Orano - Transport 
Logistics International, (Orano TLI), pursuant to the provisions of paragraph (b)(l) of Section 2.390 of the 
Commission’s regulations. It contains commercial strategic information proprietary to Orano TLI and customarily 
held in confidence. 
 
The proprietary material for which withholding is being requested is referenced within the Safety Analysis Report 
of the subject amendment application. In conformance with 10 CFR Section 2.390, the affidavit enclosed in this 
application for withholding sets forth the basis on which the identified proprietary information may be withheld from 
public disclosure. 
 
Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the subject information that is proprietary to Orano TLI be withheld 
from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.390 of the Commissions regulations. 
 
Correspondence with respect to this application for withholding or the accompanying affidavit should reference 
LTR-20000-160-03 and should be addressed to Andy Langston, Director of Engineering and Packaging Services, 
Orano TLI, 8161 Maple Lawn Blvd Suite 480, Fulton, Maryland 20759. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Andy Langston 
Director of Engineering 
And Packaging Services 
Orano TLI 
Direct: +1 (301) 931-5303, x-129 
Mobile: +1 (910) 233-4529 
Email: alangston@tliusa.com 
 
Enclosure: Affidavit 
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